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“Mini” RG in Cripple Creek Colorado!  
 
September 30 to October 2, 2011: Gambling, gamboling, dining & hanging out 
with Mensa buddies. You might even see Sandy vamping in the “Vampire of 
Cripple Creek”. Many sites to see and activities in the area. Al Ackerson is heading 
up this fun event and has offered to find you a place to stay for “around $90”. 
PLAINS AND PEAKS Mensa is hosting this fun gathering in the casino town of 
Cripple Creek CO. Contact AL ACKERSON at AlAckerson@msn.com for all the 
details! 
 
THANK YOU TO OUR TERRIFIC REGIONAL OFFICERS! 
 
GREG KONTZ, Assistant RVC grjk@fisherind.com 
PEG MADSEN, Region 7 Webmaster Mensa@pegmadsen.com 
WARREN WALKER, Region 7 Scholarship Chair 
warrenawalker@hotmail.com 
CARRIE MUIR, Region 7 Proctor/Testing Coordinator 
testingcoordinator@boulder.us.mensa.org 
 
WELCOME NEW OFFICERS! 
 
TONY JACKOWSKI, Gifted Youth Committee Chair, Mid-America Mensa 
EDDIE CAMPBELL, Newsletter Editor, Missouri Ozarks Mensa 
KYLE AMENT, Proctor, Missouri Ozarks Mensa 
 

Please send your announcements and photos of Region 7 happenings to  
Mensa@pegmadsen.com 

http://www.region7.us.mensa.org/ 
 

I’d love to hear from you!  Contact me RVC7@us.mensa.org. 


